

SECRETARY OF THE ARMY WASHINGTON JAN 14 2005

General James L. Lindsay, U. S. Army, Retired President Airborne & Special Operations Museum Board of Directors P.O. Box 89 Fayetteville, North Carolina 28302-0089

Dear General Lindsay:

On behalf of the United States Army, I am pleased to accept your proffer to donate to the U.S. Army the building that houses the U.S. Army Airborne and Special Operations Museum located approximately 9 miles from Fort Bragg in Fayetteville, North Carolina.

Please accept my sincere appreciation for this most generous and thoughtful gift.

Sincerely,

Francis J. Harvey